
We had previously announced that Inspiration Teacher Training would be 

hosting an information evening on 12th May (5:30pm – 7:30pm) at the Forum 

in Norwich. I am pleased to confirm there will be another exciting opportunity 

to speak with the team at the online Train to Teach event if you are unable to 

travel the distance to Norwich: 

14th June 5pm – 7pm. Please click here to sign up. 

If you would like to know more about our teacher training courses, becoming a 

teacher, or more about the events available, please email teaching@inspirationtrust.org or call us on 

01603 733446. 

We’re also pleased to share with you the opportunity to attend the Inspiration SEND Network taking 

place in July. This conference explores Leadership in SEND and will include a range of speakers who 

are experts in their field. Please find more information about how to book here. 

If you would like some more information on what we offer as a Teaching School Hub, or if you would 
like to receive our regular communications, please email inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org 
or phone 01603 733446.  

You can also find us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn or our website. 

https://getintoteaching.education.gov.uk/events/train-to-teach-norwich-virtual-event-140622
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/inspiration-send-network-leadership-in-send-conference-2022-tickets-265017804387
mailto:inspirationteachinghub@inspirationtrust.org
https://twitter.com/InspirationTSH
https://www.facebook.com/InspirationTSH
https://www.instagram.com/inspirationtsh/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/inspiration-teaching-school-hub
https://www.inspirationteachingschoolhub.org/

